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Dear Committee
re 

Abortion Law Reform (Women's Right to Choose)
 Amendment Bill 2016 and Inquiry into laws
 governing termination of pregnancy in
 Queensland.
I feel this is a very overdue Law that needs to be changed, reflecting the modern values of Queenslanders.
I feel abortion must be legalised to bring it out of the backrooms which have  sometimes had  lethal
 consequences  due to infections.
I feel every woman has the right to choose abortion before 3 months of pregnancy.
I applaud Rob Pyne and agree entirely with his ideas to modernise these laws.
I am a Mother, Grandmother and I had an abortion many years ago in Sydney. That fetus would have maimed
 my ability to graduate from University and really tied me down long before I was mature enough.
Lets move forward now and give every single woman the right to choose legally whether to have a termination
 or to keep her fetus.
Yours Sincerely,
Phillipa Cannon
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